
 The NWC 

grant allowed us 

to improve our 

inside aviary for 

the orphaned 

flying-fox pups  

going through to 

crèche. 

 We 

completed the 

work a few weeks 

before we hosted 

our first guests 

and they seemed 

to approve of the 

new set up. 

 Thankfully 

we didn’t have too 

many come 

through this 

season and fingers 

crossed for more 

quiet seasons. 

 The new 

light improved 

carers’ access and 

work. 

 


